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May 1, 2024

GREETINGS AND WELCOME TO THE 2024 OFFICIAL BOATING SEASON FOR 
WHITE’S CREEK MARINA!

This newsletter is official confirmation/notification of the Marina opening.   We had 
targeted May 1st as the date, and thanks to several volunteers, we made it and are 
ready for business.  We have some plumbing repairs to take place on Dock C.  The 
plumber couldn’t get to it while he was here and he will be scheduled to return ASAP.  
While there is some lift work being completed in the marina, Dock D is complete, on 
time and on budget!  Thankfully we had no surprises this year.  

As usual we will have  ongoing maintenance tasks; they never end.   The caps for the 
promenade, Dock C, and Dock D, are to be installed within a few weeks.  Although 
most stickers have been mailed, we have a few left to go and will get those to you as 
soon as possible.   

KUDOS TO OUR VOLUNTEERS!

Again, thanks to the many volunteers, we have all the bumpers installed, eye bolts 
and the eye hooks on all slips.  If we missed one, please let us know.  I would like to 
take time to thank Brian Mansure, Herb (wet-foot) Speck, Joe Hyde, Keith 
Shellhamer, Bryan Staley, Toby Rice, and a few others whose names escape me.  You 
know who you are - thank you.  We would not be where we are without the countless 
hours these folks provided. 

COAST GUARD AUXILIARY AT WCM ON JUNE 29th 

As a reminder, Ralph, from the Coast Guard Auxiliary will be in the marina on 
Saturday, June 29, for safety inspections.  There was a signup sheet at the annual 
meeting where most spots were taken.  We have two openings left: one at 9:45 am 
and another at 11:45 am. Please send a message to us at 
whitescreekmarina@gmail.com if you would like to sign up for a safety inspection. 
The remaining openings will be assigned on a “first come, first serve” basis. Also, if 
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you signed up for an inspection and cannot attend, please email us to let us know so 
someone else can take your place.

MARINA OPENING REMINDERS

The gate code has been changed to 5150.  The porta pot has been placed.  Please 
remember that this is a carry in, carry out facility and there must be NO BOAT 
FUELING in the marina.  The marina will be open through December at which point 
the water will be cut off.    Be safe and enjoy our beautiful marina.  See you on the 
docks.

 
    Paul Lubold, WCMB President
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